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OFFICIAL OPENING – REFURBISHED SALEYARDS OFFICE COMPLEX 

 
On Thursday, 27 February 2020, prior to the Ray White Weaner Sale, Mayor Peter 
Petty, together with Chief Executive Terry Dodds and Councillor Michael Petrie, 
unveiled the plaque and declared open the refurbished Tenterfield Saleyard Office 
Complex. 
 
The refurbishment was a Council funded, capital works project carried out by local 
contractors to improve the facility. 
 
“Council is keen to support Tenterfield’s local stock agents, farmers and the local 
agricultural community and a modernised facility at the Tenterfield Saleyards will 
assist in making our sale days a better experience for all”, Mayor Peter Petty said. 
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L to R – Chief Executive Terry Dodds, Councillor Michael Petrie, Mayor Peter Petty 
Photo supplied:  Land Newspaper 


